
 

Friday 22nd May 2020  

 

Good Morning Oaks 

It is half term next week so there will be no home learning.   Have a 

wonderful week and a good break!  The home learning will start again on 

Monday 1st June.  

Here is your home-learning for today: 

PE – don’t forget to keep active and get plenty of fresh air and exercise 

over the holiday. 

Reading – As promised there is a new ‘Story-time with Ms P’.  Enjoy! 

English  

It’s time to write the final draft of your Greek myths.  Read Ms Pickard’s 

instructions carefully and do you best to include everything you have 

been working on.  Send them in when you have finished, we are really 

looking forward to reading them. 

Maths 

See the Maths tasks set by Ms Pickard and Miss Bamber.  

Y3 and Y4, you have a maths challenge to do.  The questions at the start 

are easy and they get harder as you go on.  Do your best but don’t worry 

if you can’t manage the later questions.  I have sent the answers too – so 

no peeping! 

Art 

I have asked you to try something a bit different this week – you can do it 

today or over the holiday.   

 

Miss Bamber 


